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University of Toronto Mississauga confirms two cases of
COoVID-19

September 19, 2020

Mississauga News

The University of Toronto Mississauga’s student union (UTMSU) announced on Friday that two people
diagnosed with COVID-19 had entered the student centre.

The student centre, as well as several other facilities, will be closed for the next two weeks, wrote the
student union in a release.

They did not specify whether the cases were in students, faculty or staff of the university.

Jane Stirling, executive director of communications with UTM, told the Star that they are “aware of these
reports.”

“Direction is being taken from Peel Public Health to support contact tracing and those affected,” she said.
“In accordance with public health guidelines, cleaning and disinfection of the UTMSU Student Centre will
be undertaken and the centre will be closed until this is completed.

Read the full article
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